
Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com       
Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 

251-945-5112  

September 22, 2022 

Association Staff: 
Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       

Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  

Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 
Steve Brooks - Operations Manager 

Jason Reasor - PATHWAYS Counselor 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE: 
 

Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
East Pointe Baptist 
Ministry Asst/Church Secretary 
https://eastpointechurch.com/apply 
For more information & to apply 
Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist  
Email resume to:  
fairhopeavenue@outlook.com 
FBC Foley 
PT Position  Media Tech for AV 
Please send resumes to office@fbcfoley.com 
First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to: 
egc@fbcgulf.com 
Hamilton Baptist 
Pianist:  Paid, Weekly, Year Round 
Email resume to: 
hamiltonbaptist3037@gmail.com 

 
 
Hamilton Baptist 
Bi-Vocational Music Minister 
Email resume to: 
hamiltonbaptist3037@gmail.com 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
Email resume to: info@fbcloxley.com 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Worship Leader 
Email resume to: 
info@fbcloxley.com 
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Email resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
Or call Pastor Greg at 
(812)746-8589 
New Life Baptist  
Music Minister 
Email application to:  
Newlifebatistbmal@gmail.com 
Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service. Contact  
Patsy Dobbs 251-986-8746 or  
Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist  
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 

Youth Pastors  
 

We meet the last Tuesday of every month to plan for upcoming events.   
If you would like to attend, please watch for an email from Dakota Stead  

for details. 
 

  Call 251-945-5112 if you would like to be  added to that list. 

UE TH HEARD…. 
t Baptist Church 
October 15, 2022 

 
DO YOU HAVE A HEART FOR MISSIONS  

AND REACHING BALDWIN COUNTY FOR  
JESUS CHRIST?               

 
If you do, please join us for our annual gathering of   

Baldwin Baptists on Saturday morning, October 15, at  
First Baptist Church, Bay Minette. We will hear from one  

of our missionaries from our International Mission Board and  
join together in praise and worship as we focus on reaching  
Baldwin County and the world for Christ. We will look at  
a strategy for contacting every home in Baldwin County  

with a Jesus DVD and information about your church. We  
will look at our current ministries and brainstorm new ones  
in response to Christ's Great Commission Command. There  
will be fervent prayer for people groups who have limited  
or no exposure to the gospel. We will also pray for those 

 who do not know Christ in our own county. 
 

The meeting begins at 9:30am with some brief business  
that will enable us to do our ministries. At 10:30, we will  
join together for a time of worship, mission's challenge  
and prayer. A time of fellowship and a complimentary  

lunch will be served at 11:30am.  
 

I am excited about what God will do through this time of  
worship and prayer. I pray that every church will be  

represented with elected messengers to approve the business  
and others from your church who will attend because they  

also have a heart for missions. 
 

May God bless our 108th time of gathering of those from the 
Baldwin Baptist Association. 

Rick Ellison 

Director Of Missions 

WANTED !!  
 

 CHURCHES TO HOST MISSION  
TABLES AT THE  

108th ANNUAL MEETING  
BAY MINETTE FBC  

OCTOBER 15, 2022 
 

These tables could showcase  
local outreach ministries that your  

church supports financially or  
with donations of food, space or  

volunteers; local and global mission 
programs you support, or 

caring ministries like counseling  
and visitation.  You may wish to  
include a separate table for each  

country or ministry.  No food is to  
be served at these tables this year. 

 
Please RSVP to (251) 945-5112 or  
office@baldwinbaptist.com to let us 
know the number of tables you wish 
 to reserve, so we can get an accurate 

count for lunch. 
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